
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Snapdragon Class 

Autumn 2 Newsletter  

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to Autumn 2 in Snapdragon Class. We hope you have all had 

a restful and enjoyable half term holiday and are looking forward to this 

coming half term. 

We have lots of lovely things to look forward to and are excited to embrace 

the festive season and all the wonderful things that come with it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Thursday PM – Cooking with Alison - We ask for 

a voluntary contribution of £1 per week.  

Friday PM- PE – Please ensure your child has 

appropriate footwear for PE.  

Please provide a drink and snack for mid morning 

break. You are welcome to send in a bottle of 

squash to keep in school if this is easier.  

 

 

 

Curriculum 

This half term the whole school topic is ‘Footsteps through 

time’ and in Snapdragon Class we will be exploring many 

elements of the past throughout our learning. 

In English we will be reading ‘The Matchbox Diary’; a story 

of immigration set in the 1930’s. We will also be focussing 

on our use of the past tense in writing and spoken 

language. In topic we will be stepping further back and 

learning about WW1 and what life was like for a variety of 

people during those times. In Art, we will use printing 

techniques to recreate and reimagine famous WW1 

propoganda posters. In Science, we will take a step even 

further back with our study of rocks and fossils. 

In PSHE we will be learning and online safety and how to 

use the internet safely. We will also be exploring cyber 

bullying and how we can deal with it. 

We will be following the White Rose Maths curriculum and 

our focus this half term will be place value. 

We will continue our Food & Nutrition lessons with Alison 

and our Performing Arts lessons with Hilary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 

day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as 

this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

     
    

 
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

22nd Nov Training Day – School 
Closed to Pupils  

24th Nov Covid Vaccinations 12 to 
15 year olds 

10th Dec National Christmas jumper 
day £1 donation 

14th Dec Ideal School Meals – 
Christmas Lunch  

17th Dec End of Term 

5th Jan Start of Term 

 

This term our class book is… 

Snapdragon Class Staff 
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